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 Wind Turbines Planning Inquiry 

 Your attendance is important 
 

The planning inquiry to decide whether the 3 wind turbines will be built 

at Hempnall will take place for 8 days between Tuesday 1
st
 April and 

Friday 11
th

 April 2014 at South Norfolk House, Swan Lane, Long 

Stratton. 

 

Members of the public are welcome to attend on any day, in fact the 

parish council would encourage you to do so as a high level of public 

interest will influence the inspector. 
 

You also have an opportunity to speak at the inquiry if you wish. 

 

You may come and go as you please during the day and attend 1 or 

more days, but it is important to be there to show the strength of 

feeling within the village.  

 
Councillor Telephone No. 

Geoffrey Moulton – Chairman 01508 482467 

David Hook – Vice Chairman 01508 498187 

Liz Allen 01508 499357 

Debbie Ashford 01508 498242 

Kevin Cunningham 01508 499502 

Richard Delf 01508 499788 

David Pointer 01508 498430 

Mike Turner 01508 499423 

Peter Workman 01508 499729 

Ian Nelson - Clerk 01508 498467 theclerk@hempnallpc.org 

 

Members of the public and press are welcome to attend Parish Council meetings which are held in The Mill Centre  at 

7.30pm on  13/05, 08/07, 09/09, 11/11/14 . Copies of the full minutes of meetings can be found on our website 


